
QLANDBANK 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

Due to technical constraint, Notice is hereby issued to declare POSTPONEMENT of the Opening 
of Bids for the Engagement of an Issue Manager for the Issuance of LANDBANK
Sustainability Bonds under Project ldentification No. GIBAC-ITB-CS-20240606-01. 

Under Section 29 of the 2026 Revised Implementing Rules of Republic Act No. 9184, "In case 
the bids cannot be opened as scheduled due to justifiable reasons, the BAC shall take custody
of the bids submitted and rescheduled the opening of bids on the next working day of the 
soonest possible time, through the issuance of Notice of Postponement to be posted in the 
PhilGEPS website and the website of the procuring entity concerned". 

In this regard, the Opening of Bids is hereby postponed and rescheduled on June 27, 2024, at
10:00 A.M. through videoconferencing using Microsoft Teams. 

For any questions, course your queries through the official email of GI-BAC Secretariat Unit at 
lbpgibac@landbank.com. 

Please be guided accordingly. 

EMftf MHIO, JR. 
Cha�Ir�on, GI-BAC 
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